
 

 

 

Ref. No: 2024-7041 

Date: 25.01.2024 

Bangalore 

 

 

 

 

To, 

The Assistant High Commission of India 

Rajshahi, Bangladesh 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Sub: Visa Invitation Letter for Medical Treatment 

 

This is to bring to your kind notice that SURAIYA AKTAR SABA (Passport Number: 

A13222790) needs to come for medical treatment under Dr. A.K Roy (Neurology) on 20th 

February 2024 (Tuesday) at Manipal Hospital, Bangalore, India. Patient needs to stay here 

for a minimum period of 1 month and may have to extend their Visa’s based on the post 

treatment recovery status. It is essential to have an adult next of kin to be along with the 

patient for mandatory medical consents, decision making on patient’s behalf and other 

essentials. Patient will be accompanied by: MD ALAUDDIN- A08399538 

MST ALEYA BEGUM- A08399539. 

 

We therefore, kindly request you to carry out all necessary verification, checks, and 

formalities and do the needful to facilitate their visit to India at the earliest. 

We will follow all the necessary Covid 19 quarantine protocol set by the Government of 

India 


